
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Hi everyone. I really hope you are all enjoying this beautiful weather. I am really missing 

everyone and wanted to remind you that you or your children can email me. Send pictures 

of anything you take part in from the Wellbeing page on the school website or just for a 

chat! jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk Please take a look on the website, I have 

been adding lots of great activities! This week is all about Meditation and staying calm. 

    

              

                                                   

Why not make a colourful paper 

chain?  On each chain write 

something kind or something you are 

grateful for or what you’ve enjoyed 

while being at home 

This easy to make 

paper plate 

sunshine will make 

everyone smile! 

[Type a quote from 

Included on the wellbeing section of the school webpage there are lots of 

activities including: Keeping yourself safe booklet, Health Diary, Mindful 

Monsters, Positivity board game, Calm down story, Gratitude game, Explore my 

emotions colouring book and much, much more! 

I have also added some further Helpline numbers.  

Please stay safe and well everyone. Mrs Ashworth xx 

mailto:jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk

